ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

CANCELLATION NOTICE

Reference:- Notification No.41/B1/2018/Envt for appointment of Director
in ICCS, Kottayam.

As per the reference cited applications are invited for appointment to the post
of Director, ICCS, Kottayam. The notification was published in Government
websites and leading news papers (Mathrubhumi, Malayala Manorama & The
Hindu). Due to technical reasons, the same is hereby cancelled. New notification

will be published soon. The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

Sd/-
Principal Secretary
Environment Department



